

City Attorney's Communication #2017-293

January 12, 2017

TO:

Robert A. McCaughan, Public Works Director

FROM:

Jill R. Mesojedec, FRP, Paralegal

VIA:

Mark E. Berman, City Attorney,

RE:

Resolution - No Thru Truck Signage on NW 6th Avenue

As requested in your memorandum dated January 11, 2017, Public Works Department Memorandum No. 2017-20, I have prepared and attached the following captioned resolution:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING THE RESTRICTION OF TRUCK TRAFFIC ON NW 6TH AVENUE AND THE INSTALLATION OF THE SIGNAGE REQUIRED FOR SUCH PURPOSE; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

ILL R. MESOJEDEC

/jrm

1:cor/pw/2017-293

Attachment